## MEETING MINUTES LAWRENCEBURG CONSERVANCY DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS

## HELD AT 6:30 P.M. ON JULY 6, 2021 AT 225 EAST EADS PARKWAY, LAWRENCEBURG, INDIANA

## THE FOLLOWING DIRECTORS WERE PRESENT:

Mike Noel, Chairman Mike McCabe
Dennis Richter, OD, Vice-Chairman Greg McAdams

Randy Tyler Al Abdon

Jim Kittle

## THE FOLLOWING PERSONS WERE ALSO IN ATTENDANCE ON BEHALF OF THE DISTRICT:

Paul Seymour, Superintendent Chelsie Noel, Secretary

Richard Butler, Attorney

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Mike Noel.

The Directors (and others) recited the Pledge of Allegiance.

John Mundell gave his comments on a geothermal project that is being discussed by the County. Upon expressing his concern and unfavorable opinion, it was decided that Paul will call Tim Doll (County Councilman) to let him know LCD does not recommend moving forward.

Attorney, Richard Butler, presented his opinion on maintenance agreement options for the Greendale walking trail. After conversation, it was decided that Richard will draft a long-term deal subject to appropriation each year. He will have it for review at the next board meeting.

Attorney, Richard Butler, shared an additional option for the Greendale levee budget, based on Randy Tyler's request at the last meeting to look at an option that does not include any of the expenses that the LCD would incur if the Greendale levee was not the District's responsibility. Much discussion was had. Upon the motion of Greg McAdams, seconded by Mike McCabe, it was unanimously approved to present to the Mayor of Greendale and City Council. Chairman, Mike Noel, and

Randy Tyler will do so. Jim Kittle will share the budget with City of Lawrenceburg Mayor.

There being no further business, Chairman Mike Noel adjourned the meeting.